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1Help Jafra Center in Athens Stay Opened

Over many years, Jafra center (Bab Al Shams) in Greece has have a significant role 
in supporting, empowering and educating refugees and migrants. The place has 
been a safe space for culture, knowledge and creation of opportunities.
In April, Jafra embarked upon a donation campaign to support the center in order 
to keep running within the current circumstances. 
Our goal is to raise £5,500 to keep this wonderful place of learning and empower-
ment alive. 
For further info:
https://bit.ly/36Xd0hX
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Despite the current circumstances, Jafra center in Homs Camp did not forget
its children. On the morning of the Eid 1stday, our volunteers paid a visit to 
children carrying presents that gave them happiness and joy like every year.

Eid Presents Make Children Happy in Homs Camp



3Closure of the Cycle 1 of the Food Industry Training in South Damascus 

Food industry training was closed as the participant ladies have learned the proper 
methods to make and preserve healthy food. 
Our goal is to empower and support the participants to use what they have learned 
to embark on their own economic projects that may create an additional income to 
enhance the livelihood of their families. 
The next step will be enrolling the aforementioned participants in a project
management training to empower them to put well-formulated plans to shift to 
the practical side. 



4Bab Al Shams Center in Athens Resume Activities

After weeks of suspension due to the COVID19 crisis, Bab Al Shams center in Athens 
has resumed its activities taking in consideration the proper health and protection 
procedures that secure the safety of the beneficiaries as well as the volunteers.
The photography training is one of the first trainings that has been resumed.
Despite the small number of the trainees, we are keen to take all needed action to 
secure their safety. 
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Reopening of Structured Educationa
Courses at Burj el Barajneh Center - Lebanon

Burj el Barajneh Center never stopped its activities. Mainly PSS and awareness
activities were given remotely to all our beneficiaries from the camp since the 
beginning of the Corona crisis. During the month of May, it was decided to add to 
it structured English and Computer courses, awaiting the possibility to reopen and 
meet physically the students.



Check our platforms

https://www.facebook.com/pg/Jafra.Foundation 
https://www.instagram.com/jafra.foundation

https://www.linkedin.com/company/jafra-foundation

https://twitter.com/jafra_sy


